
 
Dear Applicant, 

 

Thank you for your interest in The Holmewood School, London, a school for 

international and local children diagnosed with high functioning autism, 

Asperger’s, social and language communication difficulties.  

 

Our philosophy is founded on a desire to make a difference. At THSL we ensure 

youngsters have every opportunity to achieve their full potential in life, irrespective 

of any specific learning difficulties they have. This commitment is an intrinsic part of 

our philosophy at THSL. It is at the heart of everything we work towards.  

 

Our aim is to enable every child to flourish by encouraging and building upon their 

unique strengths and interests. Pupils are supported to develop and deploy 

strategies to overcome and cope with their difficulties. It is recognised that every 

child is different, and every individual child is always our starting point. In addition 

to academic achievement the focus at THSL is on developing every child's social, 

emotional and personal development.  This is supported by ensuring every child 

strengthens their independent and living skills which are key to building their 

confidence and self esteem. 

 

At THSL, every child has access to a team of skilled teachers, therapists, and 

professionals who work together to ensure each child has a learning programme 

tailored to their specific needs. Families are offered the support and advice they 

need to feel confident and informed about their child’s needs and future 

prospects. 

 

This is an exciting time for THSL as we embark on a journey to create a centre of 

excellence that fully supports our pupils and equips them for a successful future 

ahead. 

 

I look forward to meeting you and welcome an application. 

With warm wishes 

 

Lisa Camilleri 

Head Teacher 


